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EMERGENCY MEETING OF THE DURHAM PLANNING BOARD 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2007 

TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, DURHAM TOWN HALL 
4:30 P.M.  

 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Arthur Grant; Lorne Parnell; Richard Ozenich 
 
ALTERNATES PRESENT: Susan Fuller; Annmarie Harris  

 
MEMBERS ABSENT: Chair Richard Kelley; Councilor Jerry Needell; Councilor 

Diana Carroll; Wayne Lewis; Bill McGowan; Stephen 
Roberts 

 
OTHERS PRESENT: Jim Campbell, Planner; Karen Edwards, Administrative 

Assistant 
 

 
Planner, Jim Campbell, called the meeting to order.  He explained that due to the pending snow 
storm the next day, February 14, 2007, and after consultation with Town Attorney, Walter 
Mitchell, (see attached) an emergency meeting of the Planning Board was called to postpone the 
Planning Board Meeting from February 14, 2007 to February 21, 2007.   
 
Arthur Grant MOVED that due to the pending snow storm and subsequent storm warnings, 
the Planning Board meeting of February 14, 2007, shall be postponed until February 21, 
2007, at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Council Chambers. Lorne Parnell SECONDED the motion.   
 
The motion PASSED unanimously 5-0. 
 
Annmarie Harris MOVED to adjourn the emergency meeting of the Planning Board.  Arthur 
Grant SECONDED the motion and it PASSED unanimously 5-0. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m. 
 
 
Minute taker:  Karen Edwards, Administrative Assistant 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Art Grant, Secretary 


